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2L June, 2024
Dear Shri John Verghese Ji,

I would like to thank you for sending your good wishes on my new role as the
Union Minister for Communications and Development of North Eastern Region.

| am thankful to Prime Minister Narendra Modi for reposing his confidence in
me, and eagerly look forward to working under his dynamic leadership to build a self-
reliant India.

| look forward to your continued support.
Best wishes,

Yours sincerely

(Jyotiraditya M. Scindia) o

Shri John Verghese,

Acting General Secretary, BSNL Employees Union,
Dada Ghosh Bhawan, 2151/1, New Patel Nagar,
Opp. Shadipur Bus Depot,

New Delhi - 110008
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